October 28, 1999

The Mt. Joy Township Supervisors held a budget workshop on October 28, 1999 at 8 PM
in the Township Municipal Building located at 902 Hoffman Home Road, Gettysburg, PA.
All Supervisors were present, as well as Road Superintendent Bill Miller and
Secretary/Treasurer Bonnie L. Koontz.

During discussion it was determined that the estimated interest income is still needed, as
well as the total cash on hand which should be broken down between State funds and
general funds.

There was discussion regarding the possibility of increasing the donation to the fire
companies, perhaps $10,000 to each fire company.

There was also discussion concerning the Gettysburg Area Recreation Department’s
request for $10,000 for the new building. Discussion included the possibility of donating
$6000 to the Rec Dept.; $3,000 to be included in the 2000 budget and $3,000 to be
budgeted for 2001.

Donations to the Gettysburg and Littlestown Senior Centers, respectively, were discussed,
as well as donations to the “Y”s.

The workshop adjourned at approximately 9 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Bonnie L. Koontz
Secretary



